
  
9/15/2022 
 
Change Order Roundabout 
 
There are 3 change orders at the roundabout that need approved.  The first is the relocation of 
a fire hydrant.  There was a new contractor utilized to do that work so that the water along 
river road would not be completely shut off causing a boil order and able to be done in a much 
more expedient fashion. 
 
The second is some additional milling and pavement, I asked E&B to extend north on Nebo and 
east on river to help cover some areas of need in the road where patches had already been 
placed. 
 
The third is a contractor requested switch from asphalt to pavement along the sidewalk areas 
on the SW corner of the project. 
 
These change orders will be forwarded to the MPO who will cover 80% of the cost, with the 
towns share able to come from the MVH budget.     
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager  
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